
 

 

 

 

 

Hop on our buses for the new school year 
 

 
August 30 will be the start of the new school year and the STL is pleased to continue its partnership 
with the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board by providing bus service to Laval Junior Academy and 
Laval Senior Academy students. This agreement allows students from those high schools to 
purchase a monthly pass at a special $19.95 fare (fare in effect as of July 1, 2024).  
 

To benefit from this reduced fare, your child or the child in your care must have an OPUS card with 
photo ID and load the monthly pass on the card every month. Monthly passes can be purchased 
as of the 20th of every month. They are available at points of sale, ticket offices at the Cartier and 
Montmorency terminuses and through the Chrono app on your smart phone.  
 
IMPORTANT – Before the start of every school year, i.e., as of August 1, your child or the child in 
your care must certify to their student status at Laval Junior Academy or Laval Senior Academy 
before purchasing their reduced-fare monthly pass.  
 

To do so, you must: 

• Go to a ticket office  

• Show the child’s health insurance card (no other ID card is accepted) and OPUS card with 
photo ID (as applicable)  

• Confirm to the ticket office agent that the child is a student at one of these schools   
 

To find out which documents are required by the ticket office to issue or renew an OPUS card 
with photo ID, please refer to our website at stlaval.ca/secondaire-CSSWL. 
 

To view school routes and school route numbers, go to stlaval.ca/network/schedules-school-buses. 
It’s important to check the school route number every year as it can change from the 
previous year.   
 

The STL is pleased to provide school bus services to Laval Junior Academy and Laval Senior 
Academy and hopes to meet your needs. 

 
Welcome aboard! 
 
 

 
The STL Team 
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